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Good day re:SearchTX User Community, 

We have recently been made aware of potentially malicious emails that resemble re:SearchTX Case Alerts, 
including the use of the re:SearchTX logo and branding. These emails are fraudulent and are  not being delivered 
from the re:SearchTX system.   

Important: Legitimate re:SearchTX Case Alerts will always originate  from noreply@research.txcourts.gov. If 
there is any question as to the legitimacy of the alert received, users are encouraged to login directly 
to https://research.txcourts.gov instead of clicking on a link in the email itself. 

re:SearchTX users are encouraged to reference internet training protocols administered by your organization to 
enhance our collective vigilance against these types of potentially malicious emails including not opening 
attachments or clicking on links from unknown entities.   

We appreciate your partnership in promoting a safe environment for all re:SearchTX and eFileTexas users. 


